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Board of Trustees Message 
Last October, Mr. Fuller announced that he would be retiring at the conclusion of this school 

year.  This announcement set into motion a process to search for a new principal to lead Canyon 

Rim Academy.  This search process began with a stakeholder survey last fall followed by the 

collection of applications and resumes beginning in November, and then screening and 

interviewing candidates beginning in January.  In addition to the Board of Trustees, our hiring 

process included three separate committees made up of education experts, teachers, 

administrators, and parents.  As a result of this thorough process we believe we have found an 

outstanding leader for Canyon Rim Academy and are excited to announce Mr. Scott Mastroianni 

as the next principal for Canyon Rim Academy.  Included as an attachment is an introduction to 

Mr. Mastroianni and we look forward to an in-person community introduction as we approach the 

new school year.  We are grateful to all who participated in this process but especially to Mr. 

Fuller, for his support of the search process and for his continued efforts to work with Mr. 

Mastroianni to create a smooth transition for our school community.   

 
Stakeholder Survey 

You should have received an email on Feb. 26 about a school/stakeholder survey.  In 

order to make sure that the survey results are viable, your participation is needed and 

appreciated. This survey is a great way to make your voice heard, whether you have 

concerns or compliments.    

Please take the survey one time for each of your child/children's teachers, but only one 

time per teacher per family.  Parents that have multiple children at the school can select 

as many teachers as you would like to review for all of your children, ie: specialty class 

teachers, music, computer, etc.  If you experience difficulties while taking the survey, 

please report them to us as soon as possible.  Please complete the survey by 11:59 p.m. 

on March 21, 2021.  Thank you! 

 Survey Link:  http://bit.ly/2ZRZfyA 

Student Report Cards 

Thanks to all those that participated in our Parent/Teacher Conferences last week. Even with the 

internet outage on the first night of conferences, most found a way to make it work, so we thank 

you!  Report cards should be coming home with your student/s today.   

 

Class Pictures 
With school pictures being taken later in the school year, class pictures have been delayed.  If you 
ordered a class picture for your child, they should be delivered in the next two weeks.  As soon as 
they arrive, we will send them home with your child.  

 

Lost and Found 

If your student hasn’t come home from school with their coat, hat, gloves, etc., those items 

may be sitting in our lost and found.  Please come over and check the lost and found…the 

many items we have need to find their way back to their owners.   

 
 

http://bit.ly/2ZRZfyA


PTO Newsletter March 8, 2021 
 
Thank you so much to Elyse Hunter and her committee for all of their hard work in planning 
out and executing Perspectives this year!  They put a lot of thought into making it happen 
this year during the pandemic and we really appreciate it.  We also would like to thank Kim 
Winterton for another successful Book Fair and Ali Malmrose for coordinating the teacher 
dinner.   

 
This Week is Teacher and Staff Appreciation! Check out the information in last week’s 
newsletter to see everything that is planned for the week.  Help Teachers and Staff 
feel appreciated by sending notes and thanking them!  We love and appreciate 
everyone at CRA!! 

 
Reminder 

Our monthly PTO meeting is this coming Wednesday, April 7th 

At 8am via zoom.  Everyone is welcome to attend. 

 

Upcoming Dates 

March 8
th

-11
th

- Teacher and Staff Appreciation Week  

April 7
th

- PTO Meeting 

Thank you to everyone for helping to make this year successful.  We appreciate all that you 
do! 
 

Canyon Rim PTO 

 

 

 
 


